
BULLETIN MAY 2016

SKIP The Skip is for 

DOMESTIC use only. Please 

use responsibly.

In Maes Llan on Sat. 14th May, 

at 9:00am.

BRIDGE AND BRYN HIR

There have been concerns about the width of the 

channel beneath the bridge. Engineers have come out 

and spent time at the 

bridge and will be 

monitoring the situation. It 

is at least 4 foot (1.5m ) 

wider than before.

HORSES

There are concerns about 

horses using the footpath 

along the CARROG 

footpath. Horses can 

erode the footpath and 

when meeting pedestrians, 

cause alarm.

Please use the river 

bed and not the 

footpath, and please do not use the bridge.
Advisory signs will soon be put in place to remind 

horse riders of these restrictions.



STONES

We have received complaints 

about the piles of stones 

heaped up on Bryn Hir after 

the building of the new 

bridge. They are earmarked 

for the repairing  of the 

eroded track leading up from 

the river, and will disappear 

in due course.

BINS

Soon we will 

be going 

over to a 3-

weekly 

collection. If this will prove a problem 

for you, please ring ….......for help in 

managing your waste. (You may be 

eligible for a larger bin, more bins, 

nappy/medical waste disposal etc 

etc..)

VACANT SEAT

Following the resignation of Councillor Newsham, there 

is a vacant seat on the Community Council. If you are 

interested in serving your community, please contact 

the clerk to the council:-

 clerceglwysbach@hotmail.co.uk


